STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-070175
December 13, 2007

Bert Valdman

Executive VP and Chief Operating Officer
Puget Sound Energy, Inc.

PO Box 90868 MS: EST-07W

Bellevue, WA 98009-0868

Dear Mr. Valdman:

Subject: 2007 Standard Inspection of Kittitas County Distribution System

Thank you for your letter dated October 26, 2007, addressing the findings of our inspection
conducted in the Puget Sound Energy — Kittitas County Distribution System the week of April 9,
2007. We accept Puget Sound Energy’s intent to mitigate the items noted in the Probable
violation and Areas of Concern. Docket PG-070175 will be closed as of December 13, 2007.

If you have any questions, please contact Al Jones at (360) 664-1321. Please refer to Docket PG-
070175 in any future correspondence regarding this inspection.

incerely,

/Mk%w%u—«

Carole J. Washburn
Executive Secretary

cc: Duane Henderson, PSE
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